ACTION FRAUD REPORT UPDATE

The Action Fraud Team <no_reply@actionfraud.police.uk>
Répondre à : The Action Fraud Team <no_reply@actionfraud.police.uk>

National Fraud Intelligence Bureau

RE: NI

Dear I

I am sorry to hear you have been a victim of crime. Thank you for taking the time to report to Action Fraud. Your report has been sent to the National Fraud Intelligence Bureau (NFIB) for review.

Experts at the NEIR examine the information you provide. Where possible, the

If you have any queries regarding this letter please visit <u>www.actionfraud.police.uk/FAQ</u>. If you would like more information on how to protect yourself from fraud and cyber crime, please see the guidance at <u>www.actionfraud.police.uk/support_for_you</u>.

Thank you for taking the time to report and helping us to make the UK a safer place.

We value your feedback, please visit this link and complete the survey: www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/CSAT28D

Yours sincerely,

Head of NFIB